
Multiple studies have shown that lane filtering is safer for motorcyclists, and can decrease in congestion and travel times.  I urge 
lawmakers to look at "Motorcycle Lane-splitting and Safety in California" by Dr. Thomas Rice, and "Safety implications of Lane-
splitting among California motorcyclists involved in collins, Report to California Office of Traffic Safety".

I fully support common sense lane-filtering in Oregon and hope lawmakers will pass this new legislation.


